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Please find our libraries. It benefits our community more than anything else. It gives our youth
a safe, dry, warm place to be when not in school. It's a house of knowledge for all, and creates
a community that nothing else can compare to.

We need a full staff so we can have longer hours. There is no reason why Salem should have
shorter hours then all these other libraries.

Thank you for your time,
Carlie Lanehart 
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